
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 
Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 16 December 2021 

In September, the Transport Convener publicly committed to 
the Equal Pavements Pledge, and this pledge is prominently 
placed on the Transport for All website: 
https://www.transportforall.org.uk/campaign/equal-
pavements-pledge/ 

This includes a commitment to "undertake a professional 
accessibility audit of your streetspace".  

Question (1) What action is being taken to ensure any current or future
proposed ETRO or TRO embeds this pledge?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) Will independent professional accessibility audits of the
existing streetscape and any planned schemes be carried
out for all current or future ETRO or TROs, so it is clear
what contribution any plans make to achieving the pledge
and how the combination of elements being proposed for
each area work together to achieve that or otherwise?

Answer (2) 

https://www.transportforall.org.uk/campaign/equal-pavements-pledge/
https://www.transportforall.org.uk/campaign/equal-pavements-pledge/

